
Soon, we'll be back.

Written by Nadiah (admin)
Sunday, 02 March 2014 11:33

Hello Skysims fans!

  

I'm Nadiah, the webmistress of the site. I write you to let you know that the site is not
abandoned. Due to personal reasons I cannot update the site as often as I was doing in the
past, but that doesn't mean that it won't never be updated again. My intention is to update the
site at least once a month, and whenever it is possible to do it once every 15 days. Thanks for
your support and I hope you keep visiting us, as always. On the other hand, let me remind you
that we update our facebook  and twitter  often, so to be up-to-date visit us there: you can see
news, screenshots, etc.  Thank you. See you around!
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https://www.facebook.com/pages/Skysims/235596916533945
https://twitter.com/skysims_net
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